
November 2020

Hello Friends & Ministry Partners!
    We pray you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and are geared 
up for the Christmas season!  Our family has exciting news to 
report: We have scheduled our flights to Sierra Leone! As of 
now, January, 17, 2021, is our travel date, having us arrive in 
West Africa on the evening of January 18. As you can 
imagine, clicking “purchase” on these tickets was a thrilling, 
yet surreal, moment. Many of you contributed to our initial 
moving expenses. It is because of you that our airline tickets 
are purchased, we are buying and packing home goods, and 
our container will be sent out by the end of the month. Thank 
you!


    This past month the Lord blessed us with several new 
ministry partners as we begin wind down our deputation 
schedule.  Moving into December, we look forward to being 
on the field soon and we are incredibly thankful for your 
faithfulness in prayer and financial support!  


In Christ, 


Shaun, Christin, Kaitlyn, Kameron, & Wes


Email: evansfamily.sierraleone@gmail.com Website: www.evans5insierraleone.com

Prayer Needs


• A smooth packing and 
shipping process 


• Purchase of a vehicle for 
Sierra Leone in the next two 
weeks


• Our flights to remain 
uninterrupted


Info:


Sending Church: 

Florence Baptist Temple

(www.fbt.org)


Agency: 

Central Missionary 
Clearinghouse

(www.cmcmissions.org)
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